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Week of September 15-19, 2014

Upcoming 

Events

News you can Use

Free Learning Websites

The PTO is helping the Knights of 

Columbus at their biweekly 

breakfasts.  If you are able to 

volunteer your time for a few 

hours on a Sunday, it would be 

greatly appreciated.  The money 

raised at these breakfasts helps 

us pay for field trips for our 

students.  Working involves 

helping clear tables, washing 

dishes, and taking care of clean 

up.  These men have been a 

great help to our school, and we 

are trying to pay it forward.  If 

you are willing/able to work a 

Sunday throughout the year, 

please let me know and I can 

pass along the information! 

•

www.reading.ecb.org – Takes your child “Into the Book” to play games 

and practice reading.

•

www.abcya.com – Practice math and reading skills with games!

•

www.starfall.com – Practice phonics skills with read aloud stories.

•

www.funbrain.com – Practice reading and math with games. 

At this week’s PTO meeting, a number of great fundraising 

opportunities were discussed, that are free to you!

•

Our SCRIP program is a great way to raise money for our 

school – simply buy gift cards/certificates for items you already 

buy (gas, gifts, etc.) , or simply turn in your receipts from Jack’s 

Fresh Market.  Each business gives a percentage back to the 

school. 

•

The website: smile.amazon.com donates a percentage of all 

Amazon sales to non-profit groups and St. Francis de Sales is 

listed!  The website works the same way as amazon.com, and if 

you buy Amazon SCRIP, we get money from both! 



•

We are still saving Box Tops for Education, and Campbell’s 

Soup Labels (Labels for Education).  Please send them into the 

school so they can be redeemed for items to be used around 

the school!

•

BELIEVE packets were sent home with your children this week.  

Please review the packet and try to sell some items – this s a 

huge fundraiser for our school, and if everyone pitches in, we 

will benefit from it greatly! 

•

Manistique Futuremark is still donating money if we turn in 

paper recycling.  This can be dropped off in the shed of the 

school parking lot at any time.  Please no cardboard, though.  


